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November 23, 2022 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

Re: Bill 23 – More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022 

The Council of the Town of Tecumseh, at its regular meeting held Tuesday, November 22, 2022, 
gave consideration to Report DS-2022-44 entitled Bill 23 – More Home Built Faster Act, 2022, 
Summary Report from the Director Development Services. A copy of this report has been attached.  

At their meeting, Tecumseh Council passed the following resolution: 

“That Report DS-2022-44 Bill 23 –More Homes Built Faster Act, 2022, Summary 
Report, be received; 

And that Report DS-2022-44 be submitted to the Province through the Environmental 
Registry of Ontario as comments from the Town of Tecumseh on Bill 23;  

And further that Administration draft and send a letter to the Windsor Tecumseh MPP 
Andrew Dowie regarding Council's support of Report DS-2022-44 entitled "Bill 23 More 
Homes Built Faster Act, 2022, Summary Report". 

Please consider this letter as confirmation of the Town of Tecumseh’s action on the above matter. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Jennifer Alexander, MPA 
Acting Clerk 

JA/sw 
Attachments 

1. DS-2022-44 Bill 23 – More Home Built Faster Act, 2022, Summary Report 

cc: Mr. Brian Hillman, Director Development Services (bhillman@tecumseh.ca) 
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